Dear CCUSD Families,

We are looking forward to one last week of learning prior to Spring Break. Thank you for supporting our schools.

Acting Superintendent

• At the February 27th Governing Board meeting, CFO Marcie Rodriguez was named Acting Superintendent.

Spring Parent/Teacher Conferences K-8

• March 9th & 10th are half days for K-8 students.

• Elementary School release time: 12:30 pm

• Middle School release time: 11:35 am

Spring Break- No School March 13th-17th

 All school offices will be closed to the public. The District Office will be open Monday-Thursday from 8:00-3:00. Have a safe and healthy Spring Break!

Rock the District

 Do you like music? Do you like seeing amazing young people playing music to help support CCUSD students and teachers in the classroom? Then Rock the District is for you! Join us for CCUEF's Rock the District, April 15th from 6-10pm at Harold's Corral. Tickets are available at www.rockthedistrict.net. Hope to see you there!

Future Falcon Kindergarten Events

• If you know any future Kindergarten students (turning 5 before September 1), please invite them to our Future Falcon Kindergarten Events at the five elementary campuses! On March 23rd from 5-6 pm future kinders will participate in an activity that highlights one of the special areas at the school of your choice. And on May 10th from 9:30-10:30 am, prospective students will be in the kindergarten classroom with the current students to get a feel for what being a kindergartner is all about! These events allow families to explore our campuses and meet staff members in a relaxed setting so that they will be comfortable on campus before their first day of Kindergarten.

Finance Facts Learning Series

 School finance can be complicated! This online learning series helps demystify school funding specifically in regards to CCUSD. The next installment will be March 9th at 5pm and the topic is Operations Efficiency Review. Register by emailing Lori Haye: LHaye@ccusd93.net

Tax Credit Donations

 Arizona 's tax law (ARS 43-1089.01) allows families a dollar for dollar tax credit of up to \$400 if they contribute to extracurricular activities in public schools. Individuals can give up to \$200. More information along with forms can be found here.

Anonymous Tip Line

• In CCUSD, we are all responsible for keeping our schools safe and orderly. Report alcohol/drug abuse, safety risks, theft, weapons, vandalism or other concerns anonymously at <u>anonymoustips.com</u>. It takes all of us working together to keep our students and campuses focused on our primary goal - educating students.

-CCUSD Administration